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Dr. Yurcisin’s distinguished career has been dedicated to 
the care of children for nearly forty years. He plans to 

retire in July of this year with mixed emotions. He looks forward 
to spending more time with his sons, daughters-in-law and six 
grandchildren, yet he will miss his patients greatly 	

His many patients and their parents will miss him deeply as 
well. He has contributed to the health of so many people in our 
county, saved many lives, and done it all with compassion and 
caring. He has always taught us that “kids are special people, 
not just little adults”.

Dr. Yurcisin Retires in July, 2011 

Dr. Yurcisin grew up in New Jersey the youngest of 
a large family. At Princeton University he played football 
and graduated Magna Cum Laude. At Harvard Medical 
School he decided to  pursue a career in pediatrics. He 
completed his pediatric training and became chief 
resident at Albert Einstein College of Medicine. He was 
then appointed to be an Assistant Professor of Pediatrics 
and participated in research to develop optimal care for 
inner city children. 

He is one of the “original five” pediatrians 
whose outstanding pediatric care built 
Clarkstown  Pediatrics into the thriving 
practice we have today. (Drs. Medici, Rosh, 
and Lieberman have also retired and are all 
enjoying their retirement!)  Dr. Siegal is the 
current president of the group.

Dr. Yurcisin joined Clarkstown Pediatrics in 1975. and opened our Stony Point 
office in 1997. His wife, Lynne Yurcisin, is a registered nurse who also worked at 
Clarkstown Pediatrics for over twenty years. She has recently retired, and was a 
valuable part of our Stony Point team. She is also missed by our patients and staff.

“It has been an amazing and gratifying career watching my little patients grow 
into healthy adults and then have so many of them bring their own children to me 
as patients! “ He was “Doctor Dan” to his patients and he could not do enough for 
them. 

We wish him well traveling, sailing, and 
spending time with family. We hope to continue 
his high standard of excellence, kindness, and 
devotion to patients. He will be missed! by Doug Puder,MD


